
DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS – December 5 

DAY 2 

Do you want to save 3 lives this holiday season? The National Honor Society will be hosting our 

winter Red Cross Blood Drive on Friday, December 15th in Gym 1. Come out for a fun day of 

holiday music, hot chocolate and raffles! Student representatives will be visiting homerooms 

each day to distribute permission slips. You must be 16 years of age or older to donate. If you 

have any questions or have a signed permission slip that has not been collected by an NHS 

representative, please drop it off to Mrs. Kelley in G211 or Ms. Quaranta in F123. DO NOT DROP 

OFF PERMISSION SLIPS TO THE OFFICE. Hope to see you on Friday, December 15th! 

Interact will meet Thursday, December 7th from 2:10 - 4:00 in the Black Box Theatre.  After the 

business portion of the meeting, we will move to upper G-Hall to make blankets for Shop With a 

Cop.  Members are reminded to bring their $20 dues to the meeting (cash or check 

preferred).  New members are always welcome! 

Only 4 more days until cozy up to your favorite book in holiday pajamas day and our annual 

Celebration of Reading at Barnes and Noble, Oxford Valley, 4-9.  Will the red or blue team win 

the Frappe competition this year???  Make sure to bring a friend and purchase a drink at the 

Barnes & Noble Café on Friday night to support your Gym Night team! 

The next Future Medical Professionals Club meeting will be held Thursday December 14th when 

we have our board member election. All members are encouraged to attend and vote! Those 

with questions should contact Ms. Mandel at DMandel@neshaminy.org 

Attention FBLA members, regional competitive event testing will take place today - December 

7th right after school in room F115. Please sign up on the updated Signup Genius found on the 

NHS Clubs website.  Please note: Word Processing and Spreadsheet Applications production 

tests must be taken on December 4th.  

It's Mini-THON Push week and we hope that gives you the PUSH you need to sign up for our Mini-

THON event this year.  To sign up, find a QR code on a flyer around the school or go to 

NeshaminyMini-THON.com.  There are special incentives for each day:  

Tuesday, the top five schools to register on donor drive get $250 credited to their Mini-THON. 

Wednesday, Every 5th registration enters us into a lottery for $250 and there is a Power Hour: 11:30 

- 12:30: Download the DonorDrive app & login to help us earn $300 

Thursday, Personalize your DonorDrive.  Add a profile picture or share your story to enter us  into 

a lottery for $300. 

Friday, register on DonorDrive to enter us into a lottery for $500 -- there is a Power Hour: 8:00-9:00 

AM, Top 3 schools in this timeframe earn $300.   See the video on how to register on the Donor 

Drive app!  If you have any questions, please reach out to one of our Committee members listed 

on the poster in upstairs main street outside of F hall! Thank you for your support -- FTK!  
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